
From:   Richard Peal   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   March 01, 2022

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello,   

In a follow up to our prior emails and phone calls this week and last, we are requesting an update on the
status of our license. Today is the cutoff date for launch integration we previously shared and, as we
expressed, we're on the verge of losing our second launch slot.   
We're reaching out again to request some status as to the disposition of the application to get guidance
on how to proceed. We have responded within 48 hours to all three requests going back to the beginning
of this year and was last informed we were &quot;very close&quot; several weeks ago.
We'd appreciate a response. Thank you for your time and consideration.


